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Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Hello Mr. Brown, 

This email is in reference to our conversation on 4/1/15. We have a TA'd well, the Byers B #35 (30-025-26647) that was 
denied a TA extension. Oxy respectfully requested to extend the TA for a year to evaluate completing the well in deeper 
pay zones or bring the well into the South Hobbs Unit. Both of these options require time to evaluate and coordinate 
with facilities and land. 

The most recent MIT was run on 5-5-15 and is attached with a C-103. The original is being mailed to your office. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Also, for clarification, is the 1 year TA extension 
until May 5, 2016? Thank you again Mr. Brown. -- — . 

Warm Regards, 
Kelley 
Kelley Montgomery P.E. | Oxy USA Inc. | Regulatory Team Lead | Office - 713.366.5716 | Cell: 832.454.8137 
I kelley montgomerv@oxy.com 
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